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From: Ghislaine   
Sent: July-15-17 4:37 PM
To: registrar
Subject:
 
I attended the meeting in Rockland, June 20. I was disappointed by the few people who
showed up at that meeting. Future meetings should be advertised on our Hydro bill.
I agree with the lawyer speaking on our behalf. There is mismanagement on the part of the
CO. Hydro One. The Co. makes profits every year. The president and vice-presidents’ salary
is outrageous. A household has a budget to meet. We put aside money for rainy days or for
future expenses. A CO. has a budget and Hydro One surely has enough money to cover the
cost of the replacing of the Hydro poles. All I got from Hydro One raising our electricity bill
is to replace the hydro polls. Ridiculous! Another bookeeper should be hired to review the
expenses of the CO. and to make cuts where needed to meet the CO’s budget. Why should
we tighten our belts when there is no need to? Instead we should get a break to save for
future increases.
 
Thank you for your attention and wish to hear from you soon.
 
 




